
The Future of ‘Doing Good’
The opportunities for communities in Wales
As a funder, the Big Lottery Fund wants to make great choices for communities the 
length and breadth of Wales.
Yet we know, that with diminishing budgets, and changes to society we need to think 
differently about how we can support people and communities flourish.
The Big Lottery Fund and the Bevan Foundation invite you to the launch of a national 
conversation on what ‘doing good’ in our communities could look like in the future.
It’s also an opportunity to meet and hear from community groups, charities and  social 
enterprises from across Wales who are champions of ‘doing good’ in their communities.

The Oriel, National Assembly for Wales
24th November, 2016
Community organisation displays 12pm - 2pm 
Short Speeches from 1pm

Dawn Austwick, Chief Executive Big Lottery Fund 
Dr Victoria Winckler, Director Bevan Foundation
Sir Adrian Webb, Chair, Big Lottery Fund Wales Committee
Kindly sponsored by Vikki Howells, AM Cynon Valley 

To confirm your attendance please email biglottery@deryn.co.uk  
or call  by Wednesday, 16 November, 2016.

http://www.bigblogwales.org.uk/2016/10/12/3215/
http://www.bigblogwales.org.uk/2016/10/12/3215/



